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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week, we have enjoyed watching our Harvest assemblies and, therefore, a very heartfelt 

congratulations to all of the children for doing so well. In each assembly, the children sang 

beautifully, and they all spoke well. It is a special time of year, where we can stop and think 

about where our food comes from and to say thank you for all that we have. Thank you to 

everyone who came and watched the assemblies – we hope you enjoyed them! 

Thank you for all of your donations which we will take to the Black Country Food Bank warehouse 

in Brierley Hill. Our School Council will deliver the items, and they will have an opportunity to 

have a look around and ask lots of questions. This is a wonderful experience and a chance to 

see behind the scenes at this very important charity, where, I am sure, they will learn a lot.  

Have a lovely weekend.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

Dates for your Diary 

This half term 

 
        October 

Mon 6th – Y5 Parent Meeting for Astley 

Burf Residential at 3.30pm 

Tues 7th – Y6 Parent Meeting for 

Pioneer Residential at 3.30pm 

Tues 14th & Thurs 16th – Parents’    

Evening - 3.30pm onwards 

Fri 17th – Class 1/2T Library Visit 

Mon 20th – Class 2F Library Visit 

Fri 24th – Class 3/4H Library Visit  

    Fri 24th  – Last Day of Half Term 

    Mon 27th  – Fri 31st – Half Term 

November 

Mon 3rd – Class 3/4L Library Visit 

Fri 7th – Class 3/4N Library Visit  

Mon 10th – School Photos (individual)  

 
 

 

 

Library visits 

This year, we are returning to the local library in Kingswinford 

so that children can experience the joy of visiting a library where 

there is a treasure trove of books that children can enjoy.  

As this is the first time that Y1 will be going, they will have the 

opportunity of joining the library, so that they can visit any time 

during term time or during the holidays. Y2-Y6 have all been 

before, and so they can continue their membership.  

Please keep an eye out for the dates that each class will be 

going. All classes will be going during the school day and will be 

walking to the library.  

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 90%                                    

Class RSL – 88%                               

Class 1B – 92%                                            

Class 1/2T – 99%                                           

Class 2F – 97%                                             

Class 3/4H – 96%                                          

Class 3/4L – 94%                                          

Class 3/4N – 95%                                                

Class 5/6Ba – 91%                                        

Class 5/6Bi – 97%                                        

Class 5/6K – 93% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 94%                                             

Well done to class 1/2T for their 

99% attendance this week! 

 

Parents’ evening 

Please use this opportunity to meet 

your child’s new class teacher and to 

find out how well your child has 

settled.  

Appointments can be made online and 

will be available to book next week.  

If you are unable to make either of 

these dates, please let the class 

teacher know.  
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